

Dear Mr. Luke,

Department of Water Resources

Nov. 4,1998

This letter is in regards to the letter in which we received from your office concerning our water rights. I also contacted you by phone the next day. In our conversation you explained to me your point of view and I did the same.

For these reasons we have decided to seek legal advice from our lawyer Randy Budge. Mr Budge in currently out of his office until Nov. 9th.. He advised us to write this letter until he can get back to contact you and meet the Nov. 10th deadline. Mr. Budge will be contacting you soon after Nov. 9th..

Gordon Avery sold his farm to me in June so all future correspondence should be done through me and Mr. Budge.

Thank-You,

Russell Avery 2893 E. Price. Ext.

McCammon, Idaho 83250

Ressell aver